December 27, 2017

Parks and Recs Dept
Att: Board of Directors
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

To whom it may concern,

I am an entrepreneur who has recently open up a new food truck. I am looking to build
my consumer audience in the La Crosse area and would like the opportunity to utilize
Cameron Park and Riverside Park in order to do so. I believe with the attraction of my
food truck it will bring popularity, diversity, and future growth to other local businesses
as well as the parks. I am excited and thrilled to start up this life long dream of mine and
can't wait to build professional realtionships with local businesses and the community.

I look forward in discussing this exciting opportunity with you at any time, my contact
information is included below.

Thank you,

Victor Yang

1917 Losey Blvd S
La Crosse, WI 54601
608-799-5698



